
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, MAY 24, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

WELL, I THINK THINGS ARE BACK TO NORMAL AROUND HERE THIS WEEK. AT LEAST 

THAT WAS MY FIRST THOUGHT ON A MONDAY MORNING. ON SECOND THOUGHT, IT 

WON’T BE FOR THE REASONS I SHARED WITH YOU YESTERDAY. OTHER THAN THAT, IT 

SHOULD BE PRETTY NORMAL. 

NOW I KNOW THAT SOME OF YOU HAVE NO CLUE AS TO WHAT I’M REFERRING TO. 

PERHAPS YOU MISSED HEARING THE MANAGER’S DESK YESTERDAY AND LAST WEEK. IF 

SO, THERE IS A WAY TO CATCH UP SO TO SPEAK. ON OUR WEBSITE IS A LINK THAT 

ALLOWS YOU TO READ THE TEXT OF MY PROGRAMS. THE LINK IS LOCATED TO THE 

RIGHT OF THE ROTATING PICTURES AND IS LABELED “MANAGER’S DESK”.  

CLICKING ON THAT LINK ALLOWS YOU TO SELECT THE DATE OF THE PROGRAM YOU 

WANT TO READ. SORRY, THERE ARE NO AUDIO FILES. AND YOU’LL HAVE TO EXCUSE THE 

OCCASIONAL TYPO. I THINK BUTCH KEEPS ABOUT THE LAST 3 MONTHS OF PROGRAM 

AVAILABLE ONLINE. FUNNY THING IS THAT WHILE I WAS WRITING THIS I DECIDED TO 

CHECK MYSELF SO I KNEW HOW FAR BACK THE PROGRAMS WENT. WHEN I CLICKED ON 

THE LINK I GOT THE ERROR MESSAGE, FILE NOT FOUND! HOPEFULLY BY THE TIME YOU 

HEAR THIS PROGRAM THE PROBLEM IS FIXED. GOOD THINK I CHECKED. 

DO THOSE KIND OF THINGS HAPPEN TO YOU? OR IS IT JUST ME? THAT’S LIFE. ONLY GOD 

IS PERFECT.  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR KIND COMMENTS ABOUT THE MANAGER’S DESK. I HEARD FROM 

SOME DURING LETTER MONTH REGARDING IT. 

[PAMELA – BRILLION] I enjoy hearing the Manager's Desk.  You always have good words to 

share whether it be about one of your bus trips or what's going on at the station.  I am so glad you 

play that a couple times a day so in case I miss it in the morning I can catch it later on.  

[CAROL – NEENAH] Thank you for all that you and your staff does. I forgot to mention that I also enjoy 

the Manager's Desk because you explain things I would have no idea about. 

[CAROL – CALIFORNIA]  The letters that are shared on manager’s desk are really good to hear. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR FEEDBACK AND FOR YOUR SUPPORT THAT MAKES THIS 

MINISTRY POSSIBLE.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


